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CALENDAR 
 

19 ð 23 Nov  SAPSASA Cricket & Tennis 

20 Nov   Bordertown High School transition  

21 Nov   Ambulance visit  

22 Nov   Playgroup  

23 Nov   Kindy transition 9am ð 1.45pm  

26 Nov   Year 4 ð 6 Instrumental Music demonstration  

28 Nov   Selling raffle tickets at Foodland  

  Christmas Seminar  

29 Nov   Playgroup  

30 Nov   Kindy transition 9am ð 3pm  

3 Dec   Bordertown High School transition  

4 Dec   Bordertown High School transition  

FROM THE PRINCIPAL: 
 

 

Newsletter 18  16th November 2018  

 wŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ L ǿŀǎ ǎŜƴǘ ŀƴ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ Ƙƛǘ ƘƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ ƳŜΦ L ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ŜȄŎŜǊǇǘ ŦǊƻƳ ƛǘ ƘŜǊŜΣ ŀǎ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ 
ς students and staff that get busy, but by November and December life seems to be very hectic. This is related to sport 
as it is thrƻǳƎƘ {!t!{! ǘƘŀǘ L ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ ōǳǘ ƛǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀƴ ŀƴŀƭƻƎȅ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜ ƛƴ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭΦ {ƻ ƭŜǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ŦƛƴƛǎƘ ǎǘǊƻƴƎƭȅ ǘƘƛǎ 
year.  
 

The final term of the school year is a crazy time in schools. Many activities swamp us at a time when our energies are 
low and many of us feel we are running on empty. 
 

By the end of the year ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƳƻǊŜ ƭƛƪŜƭȅ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎŜƴǎƛǘƛǾŜΣ ΨǘƘƛƴ ǎƪƛƴƴŜŘΩ ŀƴŘ ŜƳƻǘƛƻƴŀƭ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ Ǌǳƴ Řƻǿƴ ŀƴŘ 
in need of that well-earned ōǊŜŀƪΦ ²Ŝ ǎƘƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ōŜ ǎǳǊǇǊƛǎŜŘΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ǘƘƛƴƎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƛƳŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ year. The 
important thing is HOW we respond to this challenge. 
 

Monitoring our self-talk and our sensitivity are particularly important at this time of the year. We are far more 
susceptible to allowing irritations that would not normally have an effect on us to get to us. Our resistance is low and 
we are vulnerable to both attack from outside and poor decisions within. Now is the time to watch our words, resist 
ǘƘŜ ǘŜƳǇǘŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ΨǎƘƻƻǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƘƛǇΩ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǊǳƴΦ 
 

It is when times are tough that reputations are truly made. A harsh or insensitive word to someone can undermine our 
good work in building relationships throughout the year. It is important to be aware of our moods and on guard that 
we think before we act. 
 

It is important to finish strong, just like we started the year! Whilst our reserves may be running low it is vital to remain 
focused and finish the year well.  
 

Stephen MR Covey talks about when world-Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƳŀǊŀǘƘƻƴ ǊǳƴƴŜǊǎ ΨƘƛǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŀƭƭΩ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŦŜŜƭ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŎŀƴΩǘ Ǝƻ ƻƴΣ 
ƛƴǎǘŜŀŘ ƻŦ ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜȄƘŀǳǎǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƛǊŜŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ΨǎǳǊǾƛǾŀƭ ǎƘǳŦŦƭŜΩΣ ǘƘŜȅ ƭƛŦǘ ǳǇ 
their head and pick up the pace. I believe this is a vital mind set for everyone in schools at this time of the year. By 
picking up tƘŜ ǇŀŎŜΣ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƴƻǘ Ƨǳǎǘ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŦƛƴƛǎƘΣ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ finish strong!  
Excerpt from Happy School by Steve Francis 
 

These feelings are not confined to adults, as students also feel overwhelmed and run down with all the activities they 
are involved in and the pressures of end of year.  
 

[ŜǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ŦƛƴƛǎƘ ǎǘǊƻƴƎΦ  
 

Joann  
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On Sunday 11th November, Mia and 

Daniel represented the school at the 

Bordertown RSL. Not only was it 100 

years since fighting ceased in World 

War 1, but also was 100 years since the 

RSL was formed in Bordertown.  Our 

students are to be congratulated for 

coming on Sunday to be a part of this 

ceremony.  

 

Review Day 
 
5ǳǊƛƴƎ aƻƴŘŀȅΩǎ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅΣ ǎǘŀŦŦ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƻǳǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ LƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ tƭŀƴǎΣ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ 
what has been achieved during the year and planning forward for the next 3 years. We examined data from 
testing and set goals and targets for the future. Shelley Cameron, our Principal Consultant, worked with us on the 
new School Improvement Plan template so that our goals are relevant to our needs and consistent with other 
sites.  During the last part of the term we will continue to refine this document which will then be present to the 
Governing Council.  
 

On Monday the bark chips in the playground were replaced and replenished, with areas dug out so that 
decomposed chips were removed. It certainly has ŀ ƳƻǊŜ ΨōƻǳƴŎȅΩ ŦŜŜƭ ƴƻǿΦ ¢ƘŜ ƻǾŀƭ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŜƴ ǘǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
top-ŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƻ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƛǘ ǳǇΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜŀ ǎƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜŘ ōȅ 
SAT will be an opportunity to do some different activities in the yard.  
 
Welcome to 2 new students Caleb & Aaliyah who have recently moved into Mundulla area and ex-student Emilie 
Dowling who has spent the week with us for work experience. 
 
 

 
 

Remembrance 

Day 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have some very creative parents and students who were able to come up 
with some interesting Vowel Day (AEIOU) dress up ideas.   Here are a few of the 
costumes that students wore ς can you guess their characters?  
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our tǊŜƳƛŜǊΩǎ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ Challenge participants.  

 

Ethan, Paris and Sarah have achieved 

their Champion medal (5th year) 

 

 

 

Caleb received the Legend medal (6th 

year ) 

 

This year Max C, Carson, Kenzie, Zach and Atticus 
completed the challenge for the first time and                       

received their certificate. 
 

Ebony received her Bronze 

Medal this year. (2nd Year) 

Lucy, Nathan Olivia, Choe G, Bella, Summer, 

Harrison, Lexi, Ryder, Toby, Madeline, Tarsha and 

Rylan have reached their silver medals (3rd Year) 

Joe received his Gold medal 

(4th Year) 

 

Caleb received the 

Legend medal (6th year) 

 




